
NIH (MEPI) site visit to UoN 2015 

The NIH MEPI site visit team led by Dr Myatt H Razak, visited the University of Nairobi from March 2nd 
to 5th 2015. The team held meetings with various beneficiaries and partners of the MEPI Linked – 
Strengthening Maternal, Newborn and Child Health Research Training in Kenya. The grant is from the US 
National Institute of health (R24TW008907). The grant is led by Prof Dalton Wamalwa. 


